
Happy Halloween, Lake Forest High School families! Please continue with this message for our
weekly announcements.

There is no school for students tomorrow, Monday, November 1, as it is a professional
development day for teachers. There will, however, be an Odyssey of the Mind Informational
Meeting for parents and students on Monday, at 6PM, in the auditorium. This is for all in grades
K-12 who may be interested in participating in OM this year. Masks and social distancing are
required. Please see the link associated with this message for more information.

On Tuesday, at 7PM, there will be an interest meeting for all parents and students who want to
learn more about the 2023 trip to Spain. The access information is included at the end of this
message.

This week is College Application Week. Seniors, please review the previously sent schedule in
Schoology so that you know when you are scheduled for this and the materials you need to
bring. On Wednesday and Friday of this week, we will welcome 8th grade students from WT
Chipman Middle School for an orientation of LFHS and all it has to offer.

Thank you to all who attempted to complete the JROTC survey last week. We have included the
link again because we are aware there were some difficulties opening it.

Finally, the first marking period has ended, the second begins on Tuesday, November 2, and
new schedules will be given to freshman and sophomores. Marking period one report cards will
be available in HAC on Monday, November 8. That is all we have for you this evening. Thank
you and stay safe.

Odyssey of the Mind: Contact Mrs. Pam Hobbs at Lake Forest Central if you have questions

OM Informational Letter:
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1g42Y1zHWBNrP3FwfefJGwKLkWL-9m_nnr2rk6L43mkM/
edit?usp=sharing

Interest Meeting for 2023 Trip to Spain: Contact Mrs. Celeste Landon at LFHS if you have
questions

Nov 2, 2021 07:00 PM https://lf-k12-de-us.zoom.us/j/88630420642

ROTC link for 9th & 10th:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZOSimgY4_FkoKhhrKF55jvDNIHOqMjfucQQ9trJ
M550yhiw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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